
Mike Christensen has been employed as the Executive Director of the Utah Rail Passengers
Association since its creation in 2018. He holds a Bachelor of Science in Geography from
Brigham Young University, a Graduate Certificate in Geographic Information Science from
Northwest Missouri State University, an Interdisciplinary Graduate Certificate in Sustainability
from the University of Utah, and a Master of City and Metropolitan Planning from the University
of Utah. Mike is a member of the American Planning Association, the Congress for the New
Urbanism, Strong Towns, the Association of Pedestrian and Bicycle Professionals, and the
national Rail Passengers Association. He currently serves on the board of the Utah chapter of
the Congress for the New Urbanism, on the board of the Utah Transit Riders Union, and on the
board of the national Rail Passengers Association. In September 2021, Mike was appointed to
Salt Lake City's Planning Commission.
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